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..... G-GAUGE COMMITTEE FORMED

Acting president, Bob Hodges, appointed a new
G-gauge committee. The members are:
Nelson Davison, Doug Hornberger, Howard Gregory,
George Tavenner and Lynne Hooker,Steve Colander,
and Bob Hodges. If you are interested in joining this
group, contact Nelson Davison or Steve Colander. The
club recently received a huge collection of G-gauge
trains and accessories. This group will recommend
which items we will keep, and which items we will
sell. The group will also begin construction of a new
G-gauge modular system.
....WALMART MAKES $1,000 DONATION

The club received a $1,000 check from Walmart
Corporation, thanks to the efforts of Doug Hornberger
and Bill Mixon. All our members attending the
February meeting will be asked to sign a Thank-You
letter.
....AMERICAN FLYER TRAINS DONATED

Club member Lee Horn received a small
collection of American Flyer trains for the club. They
were donated by David Coward of Ocean View, DE.
The train set is in excellent condition with original
boxes and paperwork. The only stipulation is that he
would like to see them running. We can do that.
....CHRISTMAS CARDS

Did you like your Christmas card? This year,
Miles Potter ( Conductor/secretary) mailed out the
2012 membership forms in a Christmas card. We
already have over 40 responses. Be sure to renew your
membership soon.
....IN THE BLACK

According to Ticketmaster/treasurer, John
Martin,we finished the year with $5,111.15 in the
checking account and $9,219.41 in our money
market account.

Bill Mixon-Editor
SPECIAL NOTICE

This will be the last newsletter for 2011 members

who have not paid their 2012 dues.

NEW OFFICERS

The f:ollowing were elected officers at the

January meeting:
Engineer-David Lawrence
Fireman-Bob Hodges
Conductor-Miles Potter
Ticketmaster-John Martin
Dispa’ccher—Bi“ Mixon

John, Miles, Dave, Bill, Bob
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